Dear All,

I hope you had a good week!

Firstly, a quick reminder that there are only 10 days left until the deadline for abstract submissions and Rising Star award nominations for the 2019 annual OPSYRIS meeting, i.e. 15th July. If you have any questions regarding either, please contact me on: b.drozdowska.1@research.gla.ac.uk. Please email abstracts and award nominations to: OPSYRISabstracts@gmail.com.

Secondly, I would like to bring to your attention an event that many of you may find of interest and relevance to your work: a Delirium Teaching Day, taking place on the 4th of September 2019 in Edinburgh. For further information please see the attached flyer.

Finally, I would like to forward a request for suggestions from Dr Louise Breuer. It was posted yesterday on the OPSYRIS discussion forum and relates to identifying tools that would help aphasic patients describe their feelings. If you have any recommendations, please reply via the forum (http://opsyris.proboards.com/thread/6/resources-communicating-feelings-aphasia?page=1&scrollTo=8) or directly to Dr Breuer on: l.breuer@nhs.net.


Have a lovely weekend,


Bogna
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